
 
  

 

FAMILY SERVICE 11AM 
 
 

Call to Worship: NAH 14 v 4 
 

All things praise Thee; gracious Lord, 
Great Creator, powerful Word, 

Omnipresent Spirit now, 
At Thy feet we humbly bow, 

Lift our hearts in praise to Thee; 
All things praise Thee; Lord may we. 

 
Opening Prayer – Lydia Dean 

Hymn 697: Blessed Assurance 

Tithes and Offerings – Sheilla Luz 

Children’s Story and Chorus – Lydia and Les 

Tributes – Estelle Elias and David Burgess 

Family Prayer – Marjorie and Edison Brown 

Tributes – Roger Murphy and Inacia Armartey 

 
Thank You 

Emma and Annabelle Lim, 
Rebecca London, Juliana Keshishian, 

Rebecca Morais 
 

Scripture: Luke 1:26-38 – Megan Macintosh 
 

Sermon: There’s Something About Mary 
Joanna Poddar 

 
Hymn 602: Be Thou My Vision 

 
Benediction 

  

THIS WEEK 

Sun 10.00am Church open for ADRA Appeal supplies 

 11.00am Youth & The Word (see announcements) 

Mon 5.30pm Badminton 

Tue 7.00pm Hope Series  

 7.30pm Prayer Meeting 

Wed 5.30pm Badminton 

 6.00pm Church open for ADRA Appeal supplies 

  Group leaves to collect in Berkhamsted 

Thu 7.30pm Church Growth Committee 

Fri 6.15pm Orchestra Rehearsal 

 7.30pm YP @ The Centre 

 8.30pm Soup Run to London 

Sab 9.30am Song Service with the Orchestra 

 11.00am Speaker: Ian Sleeman 

 1.30pm Fellowship Lunch – book at desk 
 

COMING SOON 

2 Apr Sunday Sale, 12 noon – 2pm 

8 Apr Blue Strategic Planning Day 

 Easter Café Blue, 7.30pm 

22 Apr Family Life Bring and Share Lunch 

 Vejlefjord Danish College Choir, 4.00pm 
 

CONTACTS 
 

Senior Pastor: Ian Sleeman 
Tel: 07754 10 33 22  Email: isleeman@email.com 
 

Youth Pastor: Matthew Vincent 
Tel: 07966 440 270  Email: pastormatt@mac.com 
 

Church Office  01923 894 664 
 

Centre Manager: Michael Swain  Tel: 07962 320 372 
 

Bulletin Items   
Copy deadline:  Thursday 3.00pm latest 
Answerphone:   01296 482 367  
Email:   bulletin@be-blue.org 
 

Bulletin available online www.stanboroughchurch.co.uk 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Next to God, the mother’s power for good 

is the strongest known on earth. 
 

Ellen White, The Adventist Home, p 240 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Service 
 

25th March 2006 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Stanborough Park 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 



 

 
 

SABBATH SCHOOL  9.45AM 
 

Welcome 
Hymn 316: Lord of the Sabbath 

Prayer 
Saxophone Solo 
Scripture Reading 
Mission Offering 

Hymn 220: Speak Lord in the Stillness 
Lesson Study: Turning Hearts in the End of Time 
Hymn 151: As We See the Day Approaching 

Benediction 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

The flowers today are given by June and Stephen Williams in 
celebration of and thanks to God for their 40th wedding anniversary. 
 

Membership Transfers – Second Reading 
Pastor P Stearman and Mrs V Stearman, from SEC Church to 
Stanborough Park; Mrs A Crooker, from Kirkland Church, 
Washington State, USA, to Stanborough Park; Mrs Yvonne Ishida 
(nee Annable) from Stanborough Park to Nara, Japan. Action will 
be taken today. 
 

Would you like to join a prayer group? See notice boards for April 
dates and venues. 
 

LOST: A silver Kingston 32mb pen drive containing important 
bulletin and church literature information. If found, please return 
to Lorraine at the desk as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 

The Hope Series has begun: Truth for Today – Hope for 
Tomorrow. Help bring the messages of hope to our community by 
seizing this great opportunity. Bring your neighbours and friends. 
Supper at 7pm, talk at 8pm. 
 

Prayer Meeting takes place as usual this Tuesday evening. 
 

Orchestra Rehearsal this Friday, 29 March at 6.15pm. 
 

Song Service with the Orchestra next Sabbath at 9.30am. 
 
 

 

SUNSET TIMES 

Today 6:20                                        Next week   7:32 
 

Clocks go forward one hour at 2 o’clock tomorrow morning 
 

 
    
 

The Adventurer & Pathfinder Club would like to thank everyone for 
supporting last Sabbath’s Investiture Service, and for the generous 
retiring offering and donations of £280. The Swimathon in February has 
so far raised over £900. Naomi Burgess swam almost 2.5 miles, and 
Francesca Bussue raised £343! Please continue to pray for the club and 
for the efforts to raise funds for the Camporees later this year. For more 
information, contact Bernell Bussue on 01923 672094 or 07979 708086. 
 

 

 

this Friday, this Friday, this Friday, this Friday, 31313131 March,  March,  March,  March, 7.30pm @ the Centre7.30pm @ the Centre7.30pm @ the Centre7.30pm @ the Centre 
 
 

The Soup Run next Friday evening to visit the homeless in 
London will be led by Pat Walton and the driver will be Michael 
Swain. 
 

The Adventurer & Pathfinder Club Meeting on 2 April has been 
cancelled. The next club meeting will be after the Easter break on 
Sunday, 7 May. 
 

Sunday Sale 2 April, 12noon to 2pm. Funds raised will go to the 
“Ingathering” appeal. If you wish to help with the sale, please 
contact Pat. If you have items to donate, please bring them to the 
Centre on Saturday night, 1 April, after 8pm. 

 

 
 

EEEEaster Café Blueaster Café Blueaster Café Blueaster Café Blue 
Saturday, 8 April, 7.30 pm 
 

Please book with Matt or Dan. £7 plus drinks per person. 

 
 

 

Family Life Bring and Share Lunch, Sabbath 22 April. The whole 
church is warmly invited! Please bring savouries and dessert, 
enough for yourself or your family, and one or two visitors. Hot and 
cold drinks will be provided. The Vejlefjord Danish College Choir 
will present a musical programme in the afternoon (please note 
new time – 4pm). We look forward to seeing you. 
 

 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

This week let us remember the Hope Series in our 

prayers, especially the presenter, Brian Davison. 
 

Also, please pray for the Ingathering campaign: the 

collectors, the givers and the work of ADRA. 

 
 

 

Annual Appeal starts tomorrow, 26 March 

Get your permits, cans, 

leaflets and territory from 

the North Porch after the 

service. 

Speak to friends and 

relatives, tell them about 

the work of ADRA and invite 

them to contribute. 

Take home a can: 

Even if you don’t go out 

collecting, you can fill it 

with your loose change. 

Cheques should be 

payable to ADRA-UK and 

given to Pete Walton to be 

added to our total. 
Join a group to collect in 

Berkhamsted on 

Wednesday evenings, 

leaving church at 6.00pm 

Don’t like knocking on 

doors? Why not call at 

shops and businesses? 

The church will be open as 

follows for you to return your 

cans and collect supplies: 

Sundays:  

10am – 12.30pm 

Wednesdays:  

6.00 – 8.00pm 

 
    

Youth & The Word II: E G White Youth & The Word II: E G White Youth & The Word II: E G White Youth & The Word II: E G White –––– Is She Still Relevant? Is She Still Relevant? Is She Still Relevant? Is She Still Relevant? 

Presented by Dr Radisa Antic, Director of the E G White 

Estate at Newbold College. Sunday 26 March, 11am to 

5pm, at the Stanborough Centre. This event is sponsored 

by the SEC Youth Department, but is open to all age groups. 

Please bring a packed lunch if you have not booked. Details 

from Japhet De Oliveira on 07815 799 019. 

 
 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH 1 APRIL 

Adults £3.00                           Children 12 and under £1.50 
 

Please book in advance by completing this slip and 
handing it in at the desk with your payment. Thank you. 
 

Name ………………………..…………………………………. 
 

No of Adults …….….………  No of children …………..…… 

YPYPYPYP 


